
 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Dear Representative Huebert, Chairman of the Education Committee,  
 
I am a mother to four children for whom I am responsible for their health and well being. I 
have children that are vaccinated and also children that are not and have witnessed the 
difference in health. My children with no vaccines have no allergies, never had an ear 
infection, never been prescribed antibiotics, and are overall much healthier children than 
the vaccinated children in our home.  
 
How to treat my children when they are ill should be left in my husbands and my hands. Any 
medical treatment whether small or large, including vaccinations, should be decided by the 
parents for their children without mandates. Mandated vaccinations goes against parental 
rights.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Amber Davis 
Rose Hill, KS  
 


